
New Neighbourhood Infrastructure fund - Proposals considered etc. 
 
6 There was submitted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding proposals for the allocation of Neighbourhood Infrastructure 
Improvement Fund (NIIF), advising 
 
(1) of the proposal from Brunswick Community Development Trust for 

modernisation works to be carried out at Springburn Park Synthetic Pitch and 
Pavilion by transitioning to renewable energy sources and upgrading the 
Pavilion area; and  

 
(2) of the immediate structural engineering priorities that had been identified from 

a recent site visit to Springburn Winter Gardens that could be tackled to help 
secure the building’s future stability and to allow some limited use/access to 
the building. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; and  
 
(b) agreed for the proposal  
 

(i) from the Brunswick Community Development Trust for £65,000, which 
excluded the cost of the wind turbine and battery storage cost as this 
no longer formed part of the proposal; and  

 
(ii) for the works to the Springburn Winder Gardens for between £50,000 

and £75,000, subject to match funding being approved,  
 
be forwarded to Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability Governance to be 
costed. 
 
 
 
 


